

National Association of Letter Carriers

2500 Main Street, Suite 201, Tewksbury, MA 01876-3185 978.658.5820 phone 978.658.0888 fax

ATTN:

BRANCH 25 LETTER CARRIERS

RE:

RANDY KELLER

Former Branch 25 President and retired National Trustee Randy Keller passed away on Wednesday, February 6, 2019. Funeral and visitation arrangements are as follows:

Visitation Sunday, February 10, 2019 from 2pm to 6pm

Berube-Comeau Funeral Home 47 Broadway Haverhill, MA 01832

A memorial service will be held on Monday, February 11, 2019 at 10:00am

Sacred Heart Church 48 S. Chestnut Street Bradford, MA 01835

Flowers should be sent in care of:

Berube-Comeau Funeral Home 47 Broadway Haverhill, MA 01832

David J. Barbuzzi President

Paul G. Desmond Executive Vice President

Barry N. Doherty Vice President

James P. Nutter Treasurer

Mark J. Gangi Secretary

Jim Cavalieri Safety Officer

Kenneth Dusombre Health Benefits Representative

Dan Wheeler MBA Representative

Jack Lyman Sergeant At Arms

Ronald Noviello Chairman, Board of Trustees

AFFILIATIONS: AFL-CIO • MASSACHUSETTS EMPLOYEES COUNCIL AFL-CIO • MASSACHUSETTS AFL-CIO • POSTAL TELEGRAPH & TELEPHONE INTERNATIONAL

